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Onondaga County Postponing Civil Service Exams for 
the Month of March 

 
Individuals scheduled to take an exam should not report for testing 

 

SYRACUSE, N.Y. – In light of the recent directive from Governor Cuomo limiting public gathers, the 

Onondaga County Department of Personnel, in consultation with the County Executive’s Office, is 

postponing any civic service exams for the month of March. Exams were scheduled to take place at 

Onondaga Community College.   

 

The Department of Personnel will work with individuals directly to inform them when new dates are 

scheduled. Members of the community are also encouraged to check the Onondaga County Personnel 

webpage for updates.  
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